
Bradfields Academy  
 
Brief synopsis of business conducted by the Finance, Staffing and Buildings Committee 
on 14 October 2019.  
 
• There was an update on the impact of spending on Pupil Premium, Primary PE grant 

and Catch up funding and the reports to be published on the website were agreed. 
• The Teachers’ Pay award was discussed and agreed. 
• There were reports on and discussion of Academy budget and bids. 
• There was an update on site developments. 
• Governors took note that the performance management process was in progress. 
• There was a staffing update and scrutiny of absence data. 
• A new governor was appointed with a term of four years. 
 

 


